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Enjoy a slower January and February!  This is our time to recuperate after the hectic holidays and holiday projects.

Dinner Meeting January 20th:
We will have dinner at Archie’s Restaurant at 30471 Plymouth, Livonia 48150.  We need to leave the restaurant by 8 pm so please arrive about 5:45 pm so we can order at 6 pm. 
Cheryl will the Club t-shirts for distribution.  They are $15 each. 
Business Meeting February 3rd:  
We will meet at the Salvation Army in Plymouth at 6:30 pm.
Annual High School Essay Contest
Kathy and the teachers have met to kick-off our annual Essay Contest.  This year the topic is: “Stranger in a strange world”. 

Special Olympic Bowling February -April:
TBD. We are waiting for notification from the Plymouth Stars as to whether they will bowl this year.  Keep your fingers crossed!
Camp Civitan June 9-12th: 
It is our plan to hold Camp Civitan this summer.  If you or a friend would like to be a member of the craft planning team or a camp counselor let Cheryl know.  We are always looking for volunteers to make this another memorable Camp experience for our campers.
REPORTS
Fruitcake:
Another successful fruitcake season thanks to Kathy and Gary!  Rumor has it there are just 4 fruitcakes left.  They are $6/lb or 3 lbs for $17.  Contact Kathy if you would like to purchase these lonely fruitcakes. 

Christmas Party December 4th:

Many thanks to Carol Chanter for graciously hosting our Club Christmas Party.  It was fun to be together celebrating the holiday again.  The food was fabulous, and the gift exchange was fun.  This year the Christmas truck pillows and Christmas trolls were the hot gifts.
Dixboro Report:
Thanks to everyone who took the time to shop in November.  The Club received a check for $63.41 based on our purchases that day.
Christmas Projects:

Thanks to everyone who rang bells for Salvation Army on November 27th.
Operation Good Cheer
Operation Good Cheer celebrated their 50th anniversary this year.  Our Club has participated in the gift giving for 35 years. This year, we were able to provide Christmas gifts to 124 children in foster care.  It felt wonderful to know we provided happiness on Christmas morning.  Thanks to all the members who purchased gifts and those who helped load the truck on December 3rd.

Cooke School
Our 2 adopted families at Cooke School received food donated by members and gift cards for meat and fresh produce for both Thanksgiving and Christmas. In addition, they received Christmas gifts. Thanks to Maureen for coordinating the food drive, Jacquie and Maggie for shopping and Carol S, Carol C, Barb, and Cheryl for sorting and delivering them to the school for us. A special thanks to Carol Swan & her friends who generously donated $500 for our families. 
Anastasia & Katie’s Coffee Shop:
Members decided to make a donation of $250 to support the Coffee Shop which provides employment and skills training for adults with developmental disabilities. This amazing Coffee Shop is located at 19215 Merriman Rd. in Livonia just north of 7 Mile.  Drop in to enjoy your coffee, tea, hot chocolate, muffins, bagels, a light breakfast or lunch sandwiches and soups to support them.  
Birthdays- January/February
Cheryl Van Vliet 1/5
Kris 1/10

Happy Westmeier 1/25     Maureen Posler 1/27

Theresa Furget-2/20        Carol Swan-2/21
Member News:
Colin and Emily have decided to resign their membership. They regret not being available to attend many of our projects due to work and college (Emily a master’s degree and Colin attending Dental School) schedules. They are also expecting their first child in May.  We are excited for them and hope our paths will 
cross again.

